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Mr. President,


We welcome the delegation of the Kingdom of Bahrain and its national report. We welcome Bahrain's measures to the development of a legislative and institutional framework to promote and protect human rights, including the adoption of a National Human Rights Plan (2022–2026), as well as efforts undertaken during the COVID-19 pandemic.   

We would recommend to Bahrain:

1.
To ensure the continuity of the right to basic education for all. 

2.
To continue implementing initiatives that improve the services to the elderly. 

3.
To continue strengthening Bahrain’s efforts addressing the crime of trafficking in persons.


In conclusion, we wish the Kingdom of Bahrain every success with the review. 

Thank you for your attention.
